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THANK YOU !! 

You Completed 228 Village Questionnaires 

An amazing response! 

The Whitchurch Plan Steering Group asked what you thought about 

how our village should grow and develop. We knocked on your doors 

and collected questionnaires.  We worried about how many 

responses would be received, but we didn’t need to worry.  You 

showed you care a lot about our village and completed a fabulous 

total of 228 questionnaires. What a result! 

What happens next? 

Your questionnaires are being analysed to see if the village supports 
the creation of Community Led and Neighbourhood Plans.  

On July 8th the Steering Group will present the headline results 
complete with recommendations to the Parish Council.  

We’ll publish a detailed analysis of your responses and our 
recommendations to the Parish Council after the PC meeting. 

Watch this space! 

www.whitchurchplan.com 


